VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET

5:3.2.1
Rutrasp, VERMONT 05701

REPLY TO

ENGINEERING OFFICE
TURNPIKE ROAD

WESTBORO, K MASSACHUSETTS 01581
TELEPHONE 617 366 9011

WY 78-98
November 17, 1978

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatiom.
/‘_," \

Reference: License No. DPR-28 (Docket Ho.(50-271)
Dear Sir:
Subject: Primary Containment Leak Rate Testing

In accordance with the requirezents of the Vermont Yankee Technical
Specifications, Appendix J to 10 CFR 50 and Regulatory Cuide 10.1,
we hereby submit 12 copies of the report entitled, "Vermont Yankee
Primary Containment Leak Rate Testing, 1974-1978.

Thie report includes the data and test results of the Type A
test performed in August, 1978, as well as the results of all the Type B

and C tests which were performed since the previous Type A test in 1874,

We trust this information is acceptable to you; however, should
you have any questions, please contact us.

Very truly yours,
VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

@,«J‘I AL r e

Robert H. Groce
Licensing Engineer
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